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Our 2024 Report to the Community 
Includes Our Key Areas of Focus and 
Engagement Activities in our Counties 

A message from Jim Leonard, CEO, Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. 
 
Earlier this month, we released our 2024 Report to the Community that summarizes our team’s 
comprehensive community engagement efforts over the past several years, while also highlighting our 
key areas of focus in collaboration with our county partners. This report aligns with our mission 
statement to, “collaborate with counties, providers, members, and other stakeholders to foster a 
system of care based on innovation, clinical excellence, and a philosophy of wellness that focuses on 
discovering personal strengths, building hope, and offering meaningful choices. Together, we 
accelerate transformation of the behavioral health system as we support individuals and families on 
the journey toward wellness and recovery, resilience, and a healthier future.”  
 
Please take some time to read this report to see how our key areas of focus (see below) are connected 
to the community engagement efforts within our communities. We believe these efforts help to create 
a positive impact for our members in the past, present, and the future. 
  
Our key areas of focus 

• Health equity 

• Innovative clinical solutions with national support 

• Opioid epidemic in Pennsylvania communities 

• Provider workforce retention and recruitment 

• Recovery, Resilience, Wellness, & Peer Support 

• Social Determinants of Health (SDoH) 

• Suicide Prevention 

• Value-based reimbursement models 

• Whole health 
 

Printed copies are available   
We plan to have printed copies available at future community events and local/regional conferences. If 
you would like to have a printed copy or multiple copies mailed to you, please send an email to 
MBHofPA@magellanhealth.com.   
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